
October 2019

The National Marine Manufacturers Association would like to welcome you to the Progressive Insurance Chicago 
Boat, RV & Sail Show at McCormick Place—South Building. 

The online Exhibitor Kit is designed to answer any questions regarding show logistics.  You will find instructions for 
the 2020 show including pertinent order forms, deadline checklists and contact info that are designed to save you, 
the exhibitor, as much time and money as possible. Please take time to first review the information in the 
Welcome & General Information and Move-In & Move-Out Tabs.  

Valley Expo Displays has been designated as the official service contractor for the Progressive Insurance Chicago 
Boat, RV & Sail Show. Their order forms can be found in the “Other Service Provider Forms” section under 
Exhibitor Kit on our website.  

Our move-in for targeted bulk boat spaces is scheduled to begin on Thursday, January 2 and Friday, January 3. The 
weekend days of Saturday, January 4 and Sunday, January 5 are dark days. No access will be allowed in the exhibit 
hall on these days. Move-in will continue for bulk boat spaces on Monday, January 6. RV move-in will be on Monday 
and continue through Tuesday, January 7, 2019.  Booth space move-in will be on Tuesday, January 7.  

Your specific move-in date/time will be emailed prior to Wednesday, December 4th, 2019 

The Chicago Boat, RV & Sail show brings the best in boating, sailing and RVing–all under one roof. The show is 
taking place in the South Hall of McCormick Place and the dates are Wednesday – Sunday. 

If you have any questions concerning this kit or its contents, please contact Nick Ligammari at 312.946.6279 or 
Joanne Miller at 312.946.6245. The entire NMMA Show Team looks forward to assisting you and wish you a most 
successful show. 

Sincerely, 

Your Chicago Boat, RV & Sail Show Team 
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